
 

 
 

  

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

          

National Ergonomics Month is coming up 
and we would like to publish your success story 

in our October issue! 

Our most popular newsletter issues have focused on success stories from our 
ergonomics community.  The lessons learned in the field are invaluable, and sharing 

them with your peers spreads the knowledge and experience. We are looking for 
innovative interventions that are simple, cost effective, and reduce ergonomic risk. 

Sample success story newsletters are available at  
www.ergoworkinggroup.org  

Click on Publications and then Newsletters. In the Subject Index, look at the Best Practices 
published by your peers and then send us your story. 

SUBMIT YOUR STORY BY 15 SEPTEMBER TO: 

Judi Schmitt 
ErgoNEWS Editor 
judi@weyandtassociates.org 
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